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PROPONENT-WRITTEN TESTIMONY  
 
Dear Chairman and Commitee Members, 
I am wri�ng today to stand in full support of SB 365. I believe that the extension of any deadlines past 
"ELECTION DAY" is wholly unnecessary and ridiculous.  
I firmly stand behind this bill because all elec�on clerks have enough to do and worry about, before and 
a�er an elec�on, so I think it worthy of the legislature to remedy this statute as provided. 
Eventually I would love above all else for Elec�on day to be ONLY ONE DAY again. 
 
Please pass out SB 365. 
 
Thank You so much for your �me and aten�on to this mater! 
 
Sincerely, 
Missy Leavit 
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